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FUTURE MEETINGS: Sept. 10, 2013 CIBPA Centre Oct. 01, 2013 CIBPA Centre 

 Nov. 05, 2013 Caboto Club Dec. 03, 2013 St. Angela Centre 

 Jan. 07, 2014 CIBPA Centre Feb. 04, 2014 Fogolar Furlan Club 

 Mar. 04, 2014 to be determined Apr. 01, 2014 to be determined 

 May 06, 2014 to be determined June 03, 2014 to be determined 

     

President: Frank Moceri (519)  796 2271 DIRECTORS: Gaspare Barresi (519) 985 8970 

Vice-President: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000  Gerry Cappussi (519) 817 1634 

Secretary: Ermanna Filice (519) 982 0817  Dr. Paul DeMarco (519) 971 9211 

Treasurer: Ferruccio DaSacco (519) 944 6993  Nadia DiDomenico (519) 564 2656 

Past-President: Claudio Silvaggi (519) 990 9391  Walter Riggi (519) 564 4543 

 Niva Segatto (519) 946-0394                                             Administrative Assistant: 

Special Events: 
Ermanna Filice / 

Gaspare Barresi 
(519) 982 0817 Golf: 

Frank Moceri  /         

Tony Pupatello 
(519) 944 7878 

Membership: Dr. Paul DeMarco (519) 971 9211 Scholarship: Nadia DiDomenico (519) 564 2656 

Guest Speaker: Walter Riggi (519)  564 4543 Newsletter: Danillo Castellan (519) 253 3000 

National Federation 
Ex Officio:  Frank Moceri (519)  796 2271 

Building  
Committee: 

Gerry Cappussi (519) 817 1634 

                                National Federation Representative:          Frank Moceri & Danillo Castellan  

  

CANADIAN ITALIAN BUSINESS 

AND PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION 

c/o  P.  O. BOX 502, Windsor, Ontario; N9A 6M6 

ST. ANGELA CENTRE 
Windsor, Ontario 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

COMMITTEES 

Canadians of Italian Heritage Building Business & Professional Networks Across Canada 

NEWSLETTER 
November 27, 2013 

 

Volume  52  - Issue  4 

CIBPA WEB SITE:    http://windsor.cibpa.com/ 

WEB PAGE MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY - MEMBER LOGIN 

USERNAME: “windsor”  / PASSWORD:  “cibpa” 

NEXT MEETING: TUESDAY  December 03,  2013   @   6:30 pm 
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 PRESIDENTS  

 MESSAGE 
 

D ear members, we are 

in our final month of 

the year and I would like us all to     

celebrate the spirit of Christmas. 

 Christmas at St. Angela has been a 

tradition for many years, and one of our 

best meal of the year, where we meet 

our fellow members before the holidays 

and share the spirit of Christmas.   

 The General and Charitable Board 

after months of hard work and endless 

meetings have come up with a mutual 

understanding and a summary report for 

its members. There has been a lot of 

rumors being spread about our          

Association so I encourage all members 

to attend this meeting so we can move 

forward as an Association.  I would like 

to thank General and Charitable Board 

for their hard work and dedication to our 

Association.  

 On behalf of myself and the Board 

of Directors I would like to wish all of 

you and your families a joyful       

Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 

Buon Natale e prospero Anno Nuovo 

 

Frank Moceri, President 

 

GUEST SPEAKER 

 
 No guest speaker this month. It 

will be a closed meeting, and 

no guests. 

 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

M EMBERSHIP DUES: 

A reminder membership 

fees were due by October 31, 

2013.  Please make every effort 

to bring to the next general meeting to 

maintain your membership in good 

standing.  

 Member applications are available 

on our website or see Niva Segatto or 

Dr. Paul DeMarco. 

 

Dr. Paul DeMarco, Membership Chair 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The National Federation of 

CIBPA’s held the Annual General  

meeting October 4 – 5, 2013 in       

Montreal, Quebec with celebrations of 

the 30th anniversary of the National 

Federation.    

 The Montreal Chapter being the 

oldest since 1949 were excellent hosts 

with a weekend of meetings and events.   

The tour included  visit to Casa D’Italia 

with it’s history of Italian immigration 

and of the internment, a walk through 

the Jean Talon market, enjoyed         

cannoli’s at the famous La Patissiere 

Alati-Caserta.  Visited the Centre     

Leonardo  DaVinci in St. Leonard,   

Italians should be proud to have such a 

community centre, which houses the 

Montreal Chapter offices and Board 

room.   

 The Windsor Chapter was well  

represented with members attending the 

weekend events, Frank Moceri, Dan 

Castellan, Carl Grossi and Rina,  John 

Paul Corrent, Greg Baggio, Bianca 

Segatto and  Niva Segatto. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 The theme of the weekend was Na-

tional Federation of CIBPA’s the next 

30 years.  A few of the Chapters have 

introduced youth groups within their 

Chapter membership ages 25 – 40.   

They hold some of their own activities 

which have been very successful for 

their local Chapter.  

 The Annual General meeting in 

2014 will be held in Hamilton, Ontario, 

date to be announced. 

 Elections were held – the results 

are: 

President:  Robert Sacco – Toronto 

Vice President:  Tony Miele – Niagara 

Vice President of Finance:  Robert 

Rinaldi - Montreal 

Vice President of Communication:  Dan 

Castellan – Windsor 

Vice President of Administration:  Frank 

Moceri – Windsor 

Ex-Officio:  Frank Moceri – Windsor 

Executive Assistant:  Niva Segatto 

 We would like to thank Carl Grossi 

for his time and dedication as a Windsor 

Representative on the National         

Federation of CIBPA’s Board the past 

few years. 

NATIONAL FEDERATION NEW BOARD 

2013—2014 

PLEASE NOTE 

DECEMBER MEETING IS CLOSED 

NO GUEST 
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                    SPEACIAL EVENTS 

                  
   We have a number of  

   events scheduled to be 

held at the CIBPA Centre.  Please mark 

your calendars and share these dates 

with your friends and family.   

  

1. Poker Night  - Feb. 08, 2014 

2. A Delectable Valentine’s Day 

 Dinner – Friday, February 14 at 

 6:30 pm ... stay tuned for more 

 details  

3. Superbowl Night – Feb 02, 2014 

  

We will be providing you with the flyers 

for the above events very shortly, how-

ever for any questions, please contact 

me. 

 

Ermmana Filice, Event Chairperson 

 

  CHILDREN CHRISTMAS 

        PARTY 

 

  The Children’s Christmas party 

date is December 15, 2013 – sorry for 

any inconvenience this may have 

caused.  

 Attached you will find the          

registration form please fax / email it 

back to me by December 9, 2013. 

 We do have fun   activities planned 

for the children.   This event is 

open to members children and 

grandchildren. For  Santa’s 

gifts the age is 10 years and 

under. 

 The party starts at 11:30 

a.m. with lunch at noon.  The cost is 

only $10 per person children inclusive. 

 Linda DeLuca and I will be selling 

raffle tickets at the December General 

Assembly to support this event.  

  Please send forms to:                         

niva-cibpa@hotmail.com or fax to      

519-251-0257.   

  

Niva Segatto 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GET YOUR FLU SHOT 
Saturday Dec. 07, 2013 

 

Tom Lascak - Pharmacy Manager at 

the Erie St. Rexall store on 815 Erie St. 

E., Windsor, (519) 253-4866 is hosting a 

CIBPA members, family and friends 

Clinic Day to obtain a flu shot at Erie St. 

Rexall.  

 The patients would be required to 

bring in a current valid Ontario Health 

card.  

 Tom will provide a copy of a     

consent form that can be completed  

prior to arriving (and if a drivers licence 

is ALSO available to expidite            

registration even further). The form will 

be reviewed by the pharmacist to see 

who may possible be not eligible.     

Exclusions could include certain       

allergies, past reactions, under 5 years of 

age, recent fever... .  We ask that people 

pre-book by calling in (519) 253-4866 

so that we can make sure and obtain 

sufficient stock and schedule a free time. 

We can hold it from 9am till 1pm (poss 

ibly extend it as needed depending on 

bookings). Maria Piva with the Fogolar 

also was interested to pass this date on 

to their members as an added bonus   

service to members who have not been 

able to schedule time for a shot.,  

 

Tom Lascak Pharm Mgr Erie Rexall 815  

Erie St. E Windsor, On (519) 253-4866  

Fax  (519) 253-4650 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 A new group has launched in 

Windsor-Essex by myself and a    

co-chair along with a diverse group 

of dedicated members of our com-

munity to educate and increase    

organ donor consent. 

 Windsor is ranked 161 our of 

169 communities for registered   

donor consent. We need to do better. 

We are asking those that have signed 

an organ donor card  it’s time to   

retire the card and register at 

https://beadonor.ca/wegiftoflife. 

 This is the season where most of 

us will sit around the table with  

family,  you should state your    

wishes of being an organ donor.  

 We all know someone that is 

waiting or have had a life saving gift 

of an organ transplant.  

 If your place of work or         

organization is interested in having a 

lunch and learn or educational      

information please contact me. 

 

Niva Segatto, 

Co-Chairperson – WE Gift 

of Life Association 
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GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETING 
NOVEMBER 05, 2013 

Caboto Club 
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